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Greetings from M.P. Anna Roberts

May 10, 2022

I wish to extend my warmest greetings to the Falun Dafa Association Canada in celebration of
the 30" anniversary of Falun Dafa on Tuesday, May 10, 2022.

Guided by the principles of truthfulness, compassion, and tolerance, Falun Dafa is an ancient
practice that transcends barriers and embraces people from all walks of life. In promoting peace
and harmony, the teachings of Falun Dafa help people around the world improve their spiritual
and physical wellbeing.

In Canada, we are privileged to embrace the values of openness, diversity, and freedom of belief.
In this spirit, your message of truth, compassion and tolerance is inspiring to people of all
backgrounds. It resonates with Canadians where these principles are central to our democratic
society.

Your efforts continue to serve as motivation to all of us that there should always be time made to
promote good will and humanitarian acts of kindness.

Sincerely,
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M.P Anna Roberts
King-Vaughan, Ontario

Confederation Building, 229 Wellington St. Ottawa ON, K1A 0A4
anna.roberts@parl.gc.ca | @annarobertsmp




